
From: sharon Carroll [mailto:carrolls2@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 4:59 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Seriously, the first state to declare independence to "foreign rule" (Revolutionary War) 
 
sharon Carroll 
11 Pemi Lane 
North Woodstock, NH 03262 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
There is absolutely, unequivocally  not a person that I know, have met, etc. etc.  that want,needs, the 
intrusive  pass.  Why do you think so many of us moved toward the northern part of N.H.?   Will no 
longer be the touted Live Free or Die state. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
sharon Carroll 
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